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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

 

BRIDGE CLOSURES – CARDIFF   
8th  SEPTEMBER 2014 

 

 

 

 

Please note there will be vessel movements today from around 15:30 to 18:30 due to the 
NATO vessels leaving the port of Cardiff.  Please can you manage your movements 
accordingly as this will involve all three bridges. Also the French vessel will be leaving at 
05:00 tomorrow (9th Sept) so they will be bridge closures between 05:00 and 07:00. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I Meredith 
Security & Environment Manager 

 

 


